
Mike Thornton 
Purchasing Manager 

205 N. 5th Street 
Leesburg, Florida 34748 

(352) 728-9880 

CITY OF 

LEESBURG, FLORIDA 
PURCHASING DIVISION 

 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 

 

November 28, 2017 
 
Heavy Duty Lift & Equipment, Inc. 
Thor Merrow, Regional Sales Manager 
6559 Bermuda Lane 
Flowery Branch, GA  30542 
 
RE: Notice of Award – 180061 Wireless Mobile Column Lifts 
 
Mr. Merrow, 
 
It is with pleasure that I inform you, the Leesburg City Commission, at their regular meeting on 
Monday, November 27, 2017 approved the award of the above referenced Bid to Heavy Duty Lift & 
Equipment, Inc.  Please consider this letter as a Notice of Award. 
 
A Purchase Order (P.O.) for the four (4) Stertil-Koni Mobile Column Lifts as specified in 
solicitation 180061 is to follow.  Please insure the P.O. number appears on the invoice document(s).  
For questions regarding order, please contact the Fleet Manager, Bill Nicodem at 352-728-9786 ext. 
2353 or William.Nicodem@leesburgflorida.gov.  
 
Should you have any questions you may contact me at (352)728-9880.  Congratulations on your 
successful award and we look forward to working with you and your company. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Mike Thornton, CPPO – Purchasing Manager 
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